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Different journeys - One shared experience ¥

Following a three-year hiatus from Masters Games competition, the Asia Pacific
Masters Games was everything we could have wished for.

A big thank you to the Jeonbuk Organising Committee and the many volunteers who
made the Games possible.

But most importantly, a huge congratulations and thank you to you, the athletes !
Thousands of you made the trip to #Jeonbuk2023 for an unforgettable experience
that combined incredible sport, fun, and culture.

We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! Although the APMG 2023 has concluded,
this doesn't have to be the end.

Please continue your journey in sports by joining our online community! Here
you'll find regular updates on upcoming events, inspiration, opportunities to

connect, and trips down memory lane as we reflect on Games gone by.

Click on the icons below and become part of our community:
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